
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                          21st January 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

SATURDAY CONSOLIDATION SESSION 3 : 26TH JANUARY 2019 – SCIENCE 
 
Your child is requested to attend a consolidation session on Saturday the 26th January 2019. The 
session will run from 9am until 1pm. Students are expected to treat this as a normal school day 
and be prompt. The session is vital in the preparation for new style GCSE’s with absence reported 
in the same way as for a normal school day. Sessions like this were very successful last year and 
supported the exam success for Year 11. 
 
If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr A O’Donoghue  
Associate Deputy Headteacher (Key Stage 4) 
 
                                                                                                    
 
 


